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A boost for Colson 

The long European tour 
being taken by retiring 
White House aide - Charles 
Colson is described by 
insiders as a gesture by the 
President to enable Colson 
to drum up some new law 
clients. The President is 
described as particularly 
concerned with giving Colson 
a lift P1 because he 
regards him highly as an 
associate•who was willing to 
suffer bad publicity to 
accomplish some necessary 
choreS. Colson is going to 
Russia where companies 
competing for gas export 
licenses are retaining 
lawyer friends of the 
President to impress the 
,Soviet government. 


